Marian Letourneau
4232 NE 125th P1,
Portland, OR 97230
January 5, 2015
Planning and Sustainablility Comm.
As a homeowner in the Argay neighborhood I would like to see

all R-3 areas in Argay according to your map - #287,288,289,

and 290 to be re-zoned R-5 - single family,

With Shaver elementary school and Parkrose Middle and High
school near by, it seems best to keep it a residential neighbor-
hood.

No office buildings, repai? businesses or processing plants

and no high-rise apartment buildings.

Although small retail shops or a grocery market would be welcome.

Sincerely,
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Marian Letourneau




